
 
 

The Harbor and Waterfront Advisory Committee Meeting 
 Virtual Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, June 1. 2023 

7:00 pm 
 

Jackson Schultz, Ted Dooley, Steve Speranza, Whisky, Scott McBurney, Lisa 
Boemer, Jay Borkland and John McAllister from McAllister Engineering. 

 
1) The committee reviewed and unanimously approve the 5/1/23 Minutes. 
2) The next agenda item was the discussion of the two locations for the 

proposed new pier. After a spirited discussion it was clear that there was 
no consensus as to its location, so the topic was tabled and no vote was 
taken.  

3) The next topic was having a booth at the upcoming Harbor and Marine 
Fest, 6/10. It was agreed to have a booth there as part of our public 
outreach. It was also agreed for us to have a booth at this summer’s 
Farmer’s Market. The plan is to also do a presentation at the Swampscott 
Yacht Club as well as hosting a forum at the High School.  

4) There was no community input and the meeting adjourned. 
 

 

Received by Town Clerk 

January 16, 2024,   12:13pm 


